
 

 
Field Engineering and Technology 

Rollover of Infrastructure Works unit standards 

Subfield Domain ID 

Infrastructure Works Structural Foundations 30808, 30809, 30912-30915 

 

Waihanga Ara Rau Construction and Infrastructure Workforce Development Council has 

completed the rollover of the unit standards listed above. 

Date new versions published September 2022 

Planned review date December 2023 

Summary 

Within the Structural Foundations domain of unit standards, six unit standards are due for review in 

2022, and the remaining four unit standards are due for review in 2023.  The review of the entire 

domain will now take place in December 2023 and the qualification review will be brought forward 

to support alignment between qualification and unit standards. 

Main changes 

The planned review date for the unit standards listed above was changed from 31 December 2022 

to 31 December 2023. 


